
Message

From: J. Kyle Bass [k@haymancapital.com]

Sent: 4/17/2015 12:23:34 PM

To: Mangelson, David W. (DL) (FBI) [David.Mangelson@ic.fbi.gov]

Subject: RE: Friday 10am

Absolutely David. Our General Counsel, Chris Kirkpatrick, worked in the enforcement division of the SEC
for 7 years prior to joining Hayman. He had a preliminary call with two members of the Ft Worth office a
week or two ago. The people he had the call with were David Wipple (enforcement attorney) and Keith
Hunter (accountant) who asked to schedule a meeting with us in the next week or so.

We are looking forward to hosting you all this morning.

Best,

Kyle

J. Kyle Bass
Chief Investment Officer
Hayman Capital Management

From: Mangelson, David W. (DL) (FBI) [mailto:David.Mangelson@ic.fbi.gov]
Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2015 9:38 AM
To: J. Kyle Bass
Subject: Friday 10am

Mr. Bass-
Good morning. Regarding our meeting tomorrow at 10am, I would like to have some representatives from our
partner agencies attend with me. Given the magnitude of the scheme you described, I think it would be
beneficial.
Those accompanying me would be from the US Attorneys Office and the SEC.
If you have any questions or concerns, please let me know.
Thanks
David Mangelson
972-559-5202
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